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Comments: Thanks for the opportunity to comment. While prescribed fire may be appropriate in some instances,

it has no place in wilderness areas and in fact would violate the Wilderness Act. I therefore support Alternative C,

the Wilderness Exclusion Alternative, which the Forest Service should adopt as its preferred alternative. This

would exclude all designated and recommended wilderness areas from its proposed cutting and burning plans for

the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests. 

 


